May, 17th 2021
To whom it may concern,
Kindly receive this letter as a recommendation of Ms. Lucy Bronze for the nursing management position at your health care facility. Bronze has worked under my supervision at East Brick Hospital for the past three years. She possesses the knowledge and experience that is necessary for a nurse management position.
East Brick Hospital provides health care services to the residents of Sumter, South Carolina, and its environs. As such, we handle patients of different ethnicities and backgrounds. Fortunately, Ms. Bronze had the necessary leadership qualities to handle this diverse group of patients. Also, she was kind, caring, and respectful in her undergoing. During my interaction with her, Bronze showed great empathy for the patient’s pain and suffering.
Above all, she was very dedicated to her duties.
It is because of her competence that I recommend her for the managerial position at your facility. I strongly believe beyond doubt that she will be an excellent managing nurse. Sincerely, I am sad to see such a great nurse leave our organization. If you have more questions, please do reach me at [insert your contacts].
Best regards,
Signature
Megan Helgenberger
Chief Nursing Officer
East Brick Hospital
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